
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeffrey Courey 
Sent: February 1, 2021 2:51 PM 
To: Van Ofwegen, Stephen <stephen.vanofwegen@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: 2021 increase in property tax? 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Given the fact that we are in the midst of the COVID pandemic with many unemployed and laid off 
workers, we strongly oppose any increase in our 2021 property taxes!! 
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	From: Jeffrey Courey <jjcourey@rogers.com>



